
Congratulations Grad and Family!                                                                                      

 
Our church body is so proud of you for reaching this milestone and we’re 

excited to see what you do next with the many gifts that God has given 
you!  We’d also like to celebrate this moment with you, and encourage your 

faith as you step into what’s ahead.  
 

Our church’s tradition is to highlight WLC grads on a photo wall in the 
lobby of the campus you attend.  A sheet requesting your photo and some 

information about you is included with this letter.  Please complete it and 
return it to Stacy Winter in the Valley Creek church office.  Info and photos 

may also be sent electronically to winters@woodburylutheran.org.  The 
grad wall will be up from May 27th to June 9th.     

 
As you take the next step into adulthood we would also like to bless you 

with the gift of a new Study Bible to use in the years ahead.  These 

Bibles will be on the counter in the Bridge throughout May.  If you haven’t 
received one yet this year, please pick one up when you’re able.   

 
Finally our congregation would love to recognize you and pray over you in 

worship.  This will happen during weekend services on June 1st-2nd, and 
again on August 9th-10th.  The first weekend will be a graduation focused 

prayer, and the second weekend will be focused on sending you into 
whatever the next chapter of your life holds!  Please join us at any service 

on those weekends, and know that our God, and our church is with you as 
you walk across that stage, and as you cross into adult life!   

 
If there is any other way we can encourage or support you and your family 

in this transition please don’t hesitate to contact me or anyone on staff!  
We love you and can’t wait to see what Jesus will do through you in the 

years ahead!   

 
Congratulations and Blessings!  

  
 The WLC Youth Ministry Staff    

   Patrick Brewer, Lindsey Schmidt, Sarah Dibbern, and Laura Stennes 


